Video Transcript: How has Project LAUNCH enhanced home visiting programs?  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Elana Emlen: Multnomah Project LAUNCH supports home visiting by providing mental health consultation with early childhood PBIS [positive behavioral interventions and supports] support for a team of Healthy Families home visitors in Multnomah County. The team has about 14 home visitors in it and they serve some pretty high-risk families. What we found was that they really appreciated having training in early childhood PBIS, and this was taking the early childhood PBIS modules and really making them work for home visiting. So that will be available to future teams. They also really got a lot out of the reflective supervision that the mental health consultant was able to provide. The mental health consultation is for the home visitors. Sometimes she [the mental health consultant] can actually accompany the home visitor to see a family—she can even go see a family without the home visitor. And what we found was that the home visitors felt much more knowledgeable, much more supported, reduced stress on the job, and greater job satisfaction, which we all know translates into a greater likelihood that they’ll stay and be a part of the team, and we know that less turnover works better for families. 
Erica Ridgley: One of our Project LAUNCH successful strategies has been our home visiting strategy and we really focus on enhancing home visiting services in our area, which is 11 counties. So we’ve developed a home visiting alliance that meets quarterly and we invite all of the home visiting programs in our area. We do different presentations and workforce development trainings, and we really try to provide those home visiting programs with some early childhood mental health education and different activities they can do with families to promote children’s social-emotional development. 
